From: Adam srowr [

Sent: 10 March 2022 11:40

To: Development Control

Subject: Re: Notification of Invalidity Letter for Application No 21/1390/PMR
Categories: -

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your letter. Yes you are correct, conditions 3.5 and 6.

Thanks,

Adam Brown

On Thu, 3 Mar 2022 at 14:12, <development.control(@surreyheath.gov.uk> wrote:

Further to our previous correspondence, please see the attached letter as 1 can find no record of the updated
form being submitted.

Kind regards

Planning Services

Surrey Heath Borough Council
Surrey Heath House

Knoll Road

Camberley

Surrey

GUI15 3HD

SURREY HEATH DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only. The information contained in this
email 1s accurate at the time of sending however the council cannot account for events beyond the Councils
control which may change the accuracy after the date of sending. The information contained in this email 1s
confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, the use of the information
contained in this email or any disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawtful. If you
have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately.

Surrey Heath Borough Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email to ensure
compliance with current procedures. This email has been checked for computer viruses prior to sending,
but 1t 1s also your responsibility to virus check the email upon receipt.

For contact and service information, please refer to
www.surreyheath.gov.uk<http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk>




